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TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS
FROM: Maurene Stanton, Executive Director of Human Resources
SUBJECT: First Reading 5211 Transfers

DATE: May 17, 2022

This is the first reading of updated Personnel Policy 5211 Transfers. The content of this
policy is outlined in Collective Bargaining Agreements with Stanwood-Camano Education
Association and Public School Employees of Stanwood-Camano. Retirement of this
policy aligns with WSSDA Model Policy.

This policy will come before the Board for second reading on June 7, 2022. If you have
any questions regarding this policy, please contact me.
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